From:

Tiffany Solorio

To:

Docket Optical System

Date:

12/18/2007 2:45 PM

Subject:

Fwd: The energy plants for Hayward

this was emailed to my address.....

Tiffany O, Solorio
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Jeffrey D. Byron
California Energy Commission
1516 9th Street, MS 32
Sacramento, CA 95814
918.654.3992
916.653.3478 Fax
tsolorio@energy.state.ca.us
www.energy.ca.gov ( http://www.energy.ca.gov/ )

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

>>> Felicia Olivares <<u>plivares49@sboolobal.net</u>> 12/18/2007 11:11 AM >>> Dear Commissioner Byron,

I have been a resident of Hayward all of my 35 years and I am outraged by the possibility of having two power plants in Hayward. I couldn't believe that the commissioners approved the Russell City and even thinking of approving the East Shore plant. I thought everyone was looking at renewable energy and working towards living green. How are these plants going towards that? I have watched the hearings and listened to public comment. There were a lot of things I didn't understand, but the one thing that was loud and clear is that these power plants are in no way beneficial to the residents of Hayward. I feel as though we do not matter. We may fell short at keeping up with what goes on in our City and schools, but I have noticed that once we are made aware of issues that are not in our best interests we do come together and fight. No one would want to raise their family and work in a city with two power plants in an already polluted area. Why is this happening? I hope you do the right thing and do not approve this power plant and better yet take away the Russell City plant. It is sending the wrong message to California.

Thank you for hearing me.

Sincerely,

Felicia Olivares

OR-AFC-6

